

AVRASYA

INCELEMELERI

MERKEZI

CENTER FOR

EURASIAN STUDIES

ABDULLAH: IT IS IMPORTANT TO CONTINUE PROVIDING SERVICES TO IRAQIS IN AZERBAIJAN

- 04.07.2022

Iraqi News Agency (2 June 2022)

Deputy Speaker of the Parliament, Shakhwan Abdullah stressed on Saturday, the importance of continuing to provide services to the Iraqi community in Azerbaijan.

The head of the Iraqi delegation, Shakhwan Abdullah Ahmed and the members of the delegation, Hamid Ahmed Al-Qargoli, Muhammad Al-Rumaithi, and Karim Shakour Al-Daoudi, visited the headquarters of the Iraqi embassy in Baku, the capital of Azerbaijan, as they were received by Chargé d'Affairs, Makki Al-Maamouri, and senior embassy staff, as the meeting was attended by MP Shaalan Al-Karim and head of the Tourism Authority, Dhafer Mahdi Abdullah, according to a statement by the media office of the Deputy Speaker of the Parliament received by the Iraqi News Agency - INA.

Click for more

Kaynak/Source: